

Turin, 28 February 2022

To: Mec. Włodzimierz Chróścik
President of the National Council of Legal Advisors
ul. Powązkowska 15
01-797 Warszawa
Poland
kirp@kirp.pl

To: Mec. Przemysław Rosati
President of the National Bar Council
ul. Świętojerska 16
00-202 Warszawa
Poland
nra@nra.pl
info@nra.pl

Dear Colleagues,

Acting on behalf of the Turin Bar Association I wish to strongly condemn the military aggression of the Russian Federation in Ukraine and to express our solidarity with our Ukrainian lawyers and Polish colleagues assisting the victims of the war in Ukraine.

We have been informed about numerous aid initiatives taken by your Councils and directly by regional Bar Associations in Poland. The Turin Bar Association wishes to provide its support to an organized action aimed at providing free legal aid to Ukrainian refugees and persons detained in during protests against the war in Ukraine.



CONSIGLIO DELL'ORDINE DEGLI AVVOCATI DI TORINO

Therefore, we would be grateful if you could suggest the most appropriate forms of such support that may be implemented by us, including also the indication of selected fund raising initiatives of your trust.

We remain at your disposal for any clarification, if needed.

Sincerely Yours

The President

avv. Simona Grabbi